May 7, 1970

Mr. Robert Lloyd

19 Court Street

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026

Dear Bob;

We, the undersigned honorary trustees of the Children's
Museum, believe that we should comment on the operations
of the Museum when fiscal policies ssem to us to threaten
its future weliare, if not solvemcy., We therefore respect-
fully suggest immediate retrenchments in current and plenned

expenditures until such time as efforts to raise funds result

in putting the Museum on & sound financial basis.

We hope that you will be willing to see to it that this letter

is brought to the attention of the Trustees.
Sincerely,

{signed} Belen A. Claflin
{signed} Caroline S. Rogers
(signed) Graham T. Winslow
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